
 

 

 

NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS  

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS  
 

Central Maine Community College wishes to procure architectural/engineering 

services for the Central Maine Community College Healthcare Training 

Expansion for the campus in Auburn, Maine. Qualifications packages are due at 

1:00 PM on March 20, 2025, as stated in the RFQ. 

 

The scope of this project consists of constructing a 7,200 square foot addition to 

Kirk Hall, an existing building on campus. 

 

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for Architects 

and Engineers on the Bureau of General Services website: 

Business Opportunities | Bureau of General Services 

 

 

 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities

